
MULTIPLEX CONSTRUCTION EUROPE LTD 

 

Important Notice 
High Court of Justice – Claim No QB-2020-002702 

 

On 28 February 2025, an injunction was made by the High Court of Justice 

prohibiting anyone from entering onto and climbing or remaining and 

climbing at any part of the construction site at Bankside Yards, Blackfriars 

Road, London SE1 9UY without permission.  The outer perimeter of the 

construction site is enclosed by hoardings, fences, gateways and the 

structures of railway arches and bridges. 

 

Anyone in breach of the injunction will be in contempt of court and may be 

imprisoned, fined or have their assets seized.  

 

This means that you must not go beyond this notice and 

enter this construction site without permission.   

If you do, you may be sent to prison or have your assets 

seized. 
 

Copies of all court documents:- 

 
https://www.multiplex.global/news/london-injunction-bankside-yards/ 

 
Copies may also be obtained from the Site Office or by contacting Becky 

Rowell on 07834161460 or by email to Becky.Rowell@multiplex.global. or 

from the Claimants’ solicitors at CMS Cameron McKenna Nabarro Olswang 

LLP, Cannon Place, 78 Cannon Street, London, EC4N 6AF (Ref: EMPI tel: 

0207 367 3000) 
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